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Holy See Communiqué

The Holy See has acknowledged the sentence against Archbishop Luigi Ventura. The archbishop's lawyer has
reaffirmed his innocence. The Holy See confirms its respect for the French judicial authorities, with whom
Archbishop Ventura has always shown a willingness to cooperate.

 


